
 
        

CANDLELIGHT WALK 

 

SEPTEMBER 11, 2021 

 

IN OBSERVANCE OF THE “ATTACK ON AMERICA”  

THE BOROUGHS OF BUTLER AND BLOOMINGDALE  

WILL BE HOLDING A “CANDLELIGHT WALK” ON  

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2021 

 

PLEASE GATHER AT SLOAN PARK, BLOOMINGDALE AT 7:00 P.M. 

FOR A SMALL CEREMONY 

 

WE WILL LEAVE THE PARK AT APPROX. 7:30 P.M. PROCEEDING 

ON HAMBURG TURNPIKE TO MAIN STREET BUTLER AND 

CONTINUING ON TO BUTLER PARK FOR A MEMORIAL SERVICE  

 

GLOW STICKS WILL BE PROVIDED 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL  

MARY O’KEEFE, BUTLER MUNICIPAL CLERK AT  

973-838-7200 x. 226 

 OR  

BREEANNA CALABRO, BLOOMINGDALE MUNICIPAL CLERK AT  

973-838-0778 

“ALL ARE WELCOME AND ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE” 
 


